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Norwalk Lions Club, Inc. 
Meetings: 6:00 PM on 2nd & 4th Tuesdays 
at Berry’s Restaurant, Main Street, Norwalk 
P.O. Box 92, Norwalk, Ohio 44857
Board and Officers:
President: Jim Maul
First Vice President: Cindy Penza
Second Vice President: Open
Past President: Ken Leber
Secretary: Dick Boose 
Treasurer: Carole Babcanec
Lion Tamer: Diana Slauterbeck
Tail Twister: Bob Berry
Membership: Jon Ewell, Bob Slauterbeck, 
Bob Berry
Beer Booth: Jay Ewell
Sight & Hearing: Carol Hartzell, Jim Maul, 
Jon Zahler
Lion’s Park: Ken Leber
Programs: Keith Kovarik
Parade: John Flickinger 
Two Year Directors:  Carol Hartzell, Bob 
Slauterbeck, Doug Gates, Treena Wallace
One Year Directors:  Arthur Pember, Jeff 
Little, Ed Leroux, Wayne Babcanec
Newsletter: Amy Little
Scholarships: Wayne Babcanec, Jim Hage-
meyer.
Budget and Finance: Linda Bersche, Carole 
Babcanec, Wayne Babcanec, Ken Leber
Projects: Jay Ewell, Arthur Pember
Nicargua: Jonathan Christman, Art Pember, 
Jim Maul
Audits: Doug Gates
Dropoff Eyeglass Boxes: Dick Boose

Upcoming Meetings:
Sept. 24th: United Fund Director, Pat Krause
Oct. 8th: Vera Mulleat of Community Action, Huron
Oct. 22nd: Fire Department 
Nov. 12th: Veterans Day Recognition
Nov. 26th: Janet White of Hola, Ohio
Dec. 10th: Christmas Party

Mission statement: To empower volunteers to serve their 
communities, meet humanitarian needs, encourage peace 
and promote international understanding through Lions 
clubs.
Vision statement: To be the global leader in community 
and humanitarian service.
Organizational statement: We Serve. We have more vol-
unteers in more places than any other service organization 
in the world. We are friends, neighbors and leaders ready to 
help our communities grow and thrive.

We are now 66  
members strong in Norwalk and 

1,400,000 worldwide!

Summit Motorsports Park
One of the fun things we get to do as a club is work 
the beer booth at Summit. We are so blessed to 
have this kind of fundraiser for our Lion’s Club! This 
month was the second year for the Street Outlaws 
No Prep Kings TV show filming at Summit. On the 
next page are a few photos of the event. This show 
is aired on Discovery Channel. For more information 
go to streetoutlawsnoprep.com.



We Serve Check Out Our Website: 
lionsclubnorwalk.org

Sign up to sell beer at the Raceway! Talk to Jay Ewell for a schedule. 


